
09/06/2021 

MRS Kelly Bartholomew 
17 Woolgoolga ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
kbartholomew72@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I believe a childcare centre in this location is a serious traffic hazard. The changing 
demographics aside, here are my reasons for objecting this centre
*It is right across the road from a bus stop. During peak hour, when the parents will be 
dropping off there are buses stopping at that bus stop often and it will block vision
* The roundabout is so close to the driveway, it will back traffic up in both directions with cars 
trying to get in and out
* The parents parking on street will also cause traffic chaos and reduce vision for traffic and 
children riding their bikes or walking to and from school
* I believe the extra traffic will put more lives at risk as there have already been a number of 
accidents at the roundabout closest to the proposed centre. 
Please, please, please reject this proposal. 
Kelly 
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